
 

 

Senior Elect Pastor Search Team Update: 
 
Hello Church Family. 
 
Update #3 May 15, 2024 
 
The search team met last Wednesday, May 15th and reviewed and ranked our second round of 
resumes. We reviewed 15 resumes. At the end of the meeting, we all agreed to move 2 
resumes to our final group. This gives us a total of 5 resumes in the final group. The team then 
received their 3rd round of resumes (14 resumes) to review. Below, you will find the timeline for 
the search team through the end of June.  
 
May 29: 3rd round rankings are due into Donna Lochte - no meeting 
 
June 5: SEPST will meet to discuss rankings of the 3rd round.  
 
June 19: SEPST will have final rankings for all 3 rounds and will once again review the resumes 
we have moved to the final group.  
 
June 23: SEPST will meet to discuss the final grouping and see where we are at that point in 
time.  
 
Please remember to continue to pray for the search team, as well as the one who our Lord is 
preparing to become our new Shepherd for years to come. We appreciate your love, prayers, 
and support.  
 
Blessings, 
Mike Miller 
Chairman-Senior Elect Pastor Search Team 


